Humber Village Board Meeting 
March 7th, 2017
Present:  Shannon Hayes, Kelly Anne Pelley, Susan Batstone, Rebecca Milley, Tonu Voitk, Michelle Chaulk, Lorraine Batstone


Motion by Michelle to approve the Minutes from Jan 4th, seconded by Susan
New Business
CADO (Companies and Deeds online) will have to be updated with the names of the new directors.  Susan will look after this.

Motion by Rebecca, to add Kelly Anne to signing authority on cheques.  An appointment will need to be set up BMO, and all three signors (Susan, Rebecca & Kelly Anne) will have to attend.  Seconded by Shannon.

Old/ongoing business
The Shea’s will have to be contact to confirm the date the dumpsters will need to be moved from the current location on their property.  Their contract will expire on May 15th.  Susan will contact them.

Discussion followed on other options such as:   checking with another contractor, C& R, to find out if they service this area and if so the cost.  Michelle will follow up.  Also discussed; adding another unit, more tips, and getting a larger unit.  We will explore further once they are moved.
Arrears
We still have a couple of residents in arrears.  90 Day letters will be sent out this week.  Susan will send the shareholder/resident contact list to Kelly Anne for follow up.  Legal action will be pursued for those still in arrears after the 90 days.
Budget
Kelly Anne will be reviewing the previous books and budget to determine our best options going forward.

Communications/Positions
Katie Montevecchi has agreed to continue to look after our website updates.

Rebecca Milley will be taking care of communications, such as monitoring the board email and sending out emails to residents.

Tonu Voitk, will be the new Director of Infrastructure and will set up a meeting with Jim Day to review various items such as roads, snow clearing, grading ect.

Michelle Chaulk will take care of permits.

Motion by Rebecca to adjourn, seconded by Susan 

Next meeting April 11, time TBD.


